STATE HEADQUARTERS

SELECTIVE SERVICE SYSTEM i gn o
WESTERN REPUM 8L LDING e Ne 131.

702 COLOMADY 71 mEE
: AusTin. TExas 78701 1. cmg
10 July 1967

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, Founder

" American G. !. Forum of the U. S.

Yeterans Family OJrganization _ (
Office of the Founder
1315 Bright ;
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Doctor Garcia:

‘Thank you for your letter of 3 July concerning vacancies
in the cities that you listed.

We have requested that the local boards consider Mexican
Americans for the two vacancies in San Antonio and Temple.
We have no vacancies in Van Horm. Ne have a Mexican American
on the board in E1 Paso. We have requested Galveston,afid ;8eguin
to obtain a Mexican American. There is a Mexican American on:

‘the board at Lochart and Laredo. We have no vacancy on the

board at Port Arthur. We requested the local board to obtain
a Mexican American at Lubbock, Austin and Victona There is
no vacancy at Wichita Falls.

I hope that we will be successful in eadeavoring to In- o
crease the Mexican American membership on our boards. Thank
you for bringing this matter to ? attention.

Sincerely yours,

%
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1S S. SCHWARTZ
Cllml SigC
State Director



